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10th February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Years 5/6 Wokingham Schools Spring Netball League  

 

Your child has been selected to represent the school at the next match in the Wokingham Schools’ Netball 

League. 

 

The match will be on Tuesday 3rd March at Westende Junior School, Seaford Road, Wokingham RG40 2EJ.   

Please collect your child from the playground gates on Murray Road at 3.00pm.  The match should be 

finished between 4.15 and 4.30pm.   

 

Please complete the EV2 Parental Consent Form under the forms section of ParentMail by Friday 14th 

February even if your child is unable to play (select no in the consent section) as this will ensure that 

you are not sent reminders to complete and submit the form. 

 

If you will be transporting other children please complete the EV4 form available on our website at 

http://www.stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk/website/letters/29842.   This form will only need to be completed 

once and will be held on file for the rest of the year. 

 

Children will need:  

- St. Paul’s PE kit (plain white t-shirt, navy blue shorts) with clean trainers 

- a water bottle;  

- a black or navy sweatshirt and coat to wear in case of bad weather.  

 

We will provide netball team shirts on the day. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
C Foster 
 

Mrs C Foster 

PE and Games Coordinator 
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